
Is it Spring yet? While we were not fans of the extreme cold temperatures here in District 
7 we are very glad to have the fellowship to keep us warm. I’m excited to say that plans 
for our District Serenity weekend (March 29th-30th) are going full speed ahead. It will be 
the first time since the pandemic that there will be an overnight option (Saturday only) 
and the return of our fun, sometimes notorious No Talent Talent Show. The majority of 
the weekend however will be a deep dive into our newest piece of literature, Healing 
Within our Alcoholic Relationships and hearing some fantastic speakers. Our Annual 
Birthday Celebration (May 3rd) is also looking to be a great time and the quilt we are 
raffling off this year is gorgeous. See me if you would like tickets to have an opportunity 
to make it yours. While we hope to see you there you do not have to be present or a 
member of District 7 to win the quilt. Likewise I have also brought some copies our local 
magazine Cityview with the ad featuring information about Al-Anon and where to find 
meetings in our District that I had mentioned at our last AWSC meeting if anyone would 
like one. Our Public Outreach committee is also planning on getting involved in our 
Little Libraries program in the spring to get the word out as well. I look forward to seeing 
you all in person and as always… 
 
Grateful to be of Service, 
 
Ashley C. 
District Seven Representative 


